
OSOMM 
EXECUTIVE MEETING

PRESENT: 
PRESIDENT — LUCIE RICHARDSON 
VICE PRESIDENT — MARY ANNE JABLONSKI
TREASURER — GAYLE SIFORD
SECRETARY — SUSAN KERR

THE PREVIOUS MINUTES WERE READ AND APPROVED. LT. 
HENTRY HAS REQUESTED COPIES OF OUR FIRST TWO 
NEWSLETTERS. THE VICE PRESIDENT IS TO DELIVER 
THOSE TO HIM TODAY. 

IT WAS DECIDED THAT IF NO ANSWER TO OUR LETTER TO THE DEPARTMENT OF 
NATIONAL DEFENCE IS RECEIVED BY 15 FEB. 85 WE WILL WRITE TO ENQUIRE FURTHER. 

THE PETITION FOR LIGHTS AT THE INTERSECTIONS OF HIGHWAYS 2 AND 
2A WAS DISCUSSED. IT WAS DECIDED TO BLITZ PENHOLDER. THIS WILL BE 
DONE WEDNESDAY, 6TH FEBRUARY STARTING FROM  LUCIE 
RICHARDSON’S HOME AT 9.00 A.M. ONCE THIS IS DONE AN APPOINTMENT 
IS TO BE SET UP WITH THE APPROPRIATE DEPARTMENT TO PRESENT THE 
PETITION WITH A COVERING LETTER. THE MEDIA WILL ALSO BE INFORMED. 

THE NEXT NEWSLETTER WILL BE OUT THIS FEBRUARY. THE EDITORIAL BY LUCIE 
RICHARDSON WILL DEAL WITH THE DENTAL PLAN. ALSO INCLUDED WITH THIS 
WILL BE INFORMATION ON THE MARCH SEMINAR GIVEN BY THE RESOURCE 
CENTRE, AN ARTICLE BY LESLIE TAYOR ON HER EXPERIENCE WITH CANEX 
TRYING TO JOIN A VIDEO CLUB AND A LISTING OF CARE ORGANIZATIONS.

THE VICE PRESIDENT IS REMINDED TO IRDER DENTAL POST CARDS AND 
MEMBERSHIP CARDS. 

THE EXECUTIVE HAVE AN APPOINTMENT AT THE HOME OF MARY ANNE JABLONSKI 
WITH DIANNE CRAIG HUTTON OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE STATUS OF WOMEN ON 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 12TH AT 11 A.M. 

THE SECRETARY IS TO PHONE GORDAN TOWERS, M.P, TO MAKE AN APPOINTMENT TO INFORM 
HIM OF OUR SITUATION TO SEE IF HE CAN HELP. THIS MAY TAKE A WHILE AS MR. TOWERS IS 
RECOVERING FROM SURGERY AT THE PRESENT TIME. 

WE GAVE RECEIVED NO REPLY TO OUR LETTER TO THE BASE 
COMMANDER ASKING FOR INFORMATION ON THE DENTAL PLAN AND 
SPOUSES AS MAYOR. THE SECRETARY WILL WRITE ASKING AGAIN. 
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THE SECRETARY HAS THE APPLICATION FOR SOCIETY STATUS AND WILL SUBMIT IT TO: 
CORPORATE REGISTRY, 
13TH FLOOR, CENTURY PLACE, 
9803-102A AVENUE,
EDMONTON, ALBERTA. 
T5J 3A3

IT WAS DECIDED TO CONTACT OUR 
MEMBERS ON A 1 TO 1 BASIS TO FIND OUT 
THEIR FEELINGS AS TO OUR PROGRESS 
AND AIMS. 

THE BOOK “PUSHING THE LIMIT” WAS A SUCCESS. THE 9 POINT STRATEGY SHOWS THAT WE ARE FOLLOWING A GOOD 
COURSE ALTHOUGH WE HAVE MADE SOME MISTAKES. 

IT WAS NOTED THAT MRS. ADAIR CONLON HAS WRITTEN TO THE 
BASE COMMANDER PLEADING FOR DAY CARE ON THE BASE. 

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE TUESDAY, 5TH FEBRUARY 1985 AT 9.30 A.M. 

SUSAN KERR
SECRETARY


